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ABOUT  US
Hello! We are
running Division 2
of the K-T District
for the time being
until someone
steps to become
the Lieutenant
Governor. My
name is Aiden
Hamade, I
currently serve as
your Bulletin
Editor, and I come
from Division 12.
Lexi Evans serves
as the LTG of
Division 1, and
Ellyn Darke is the
LTG of Division 15.  
Our job is to keep
everyone in
Division 2 up to
speed until we find
you guys an LTG.

S UMME R  S E RV I CE
PROJ E CT S
Summer is a great time for you
to get together with club
mates and advisors to
volunteer together. A few that
we all love are

-Helping @ the Ronald
McDonald House
 
-Volunteering @ homeless
shelters
-Doing a park clean-up
 
-Volunteering @ a local
library
 
-Volunteering @ animal
shelters
 



UPCOMI NG
EVENTS
International
Convention is
coming soon! If you
plan on going
make sure you're
all packed and
ready for a good
time from June
30th until July 7th!
Also coming soon
is Fall Rally. This
will take place at
Dollywood on
October 19th!
Make sure you be
there!
The next important
date is District
Convention, this
year it will be in
Lexington from
March 20th -
22nd.
*Start preparing
for Fall Rally and
DCON soon!

WE  NE E D  A N  L T G
If you are available to become a
Lieutenant Governor for Division 2,
please contact us! It truly is a great
experience, you get to meet so
many new people, you learn great
leadership skills, and you get to be
much more active in your
community. Any of us on the K-T
Board would agree!

CONTACTS
For more info on becoming an LTG e-mail any
of the following:

Steve Phillips (DA) - sphillips@ktkey.org
Ashley Song (Gov) - ashley@ktkey.org
Lexi Evans (D1 LTG) - lexi@ktkey.org
Ellyn Darke (D15 LTG) - ellyn@ktkey.org
Aiden Hamade (BE) - aiden@ktkey.org

 
Make sure you're following the KT District on
social media! We're @ktkeyclub on
everything!


